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Mass Times 

 

Sunday 
Sat vigil (6.30pm)  
8.00am, 10.00am, 11.30am & 
6.30pm 
 

Monday - Saturday  
10.30am  
(& Monday at 7.00pm followed 
by Novena, ex Bank Holidays) 
 

Holy Day  
10.30am & 6.30pm   

 
Confessions 

Saturday, immediately following 
the 10.30am Mass and at the  
Parish Office by request 

 
Parish Clergy 
Fr Paschal Scallon, CM 
paschal.scallon@stpetersphibsboro.ie  

 
Parish Office 
Monday - Friday  
9.30am - 12.30pm 
T:   (01) 838 9708 
F:   (01) 838 9950 
E:   info@stpetersphibsboro.ie 
W:  www.stpetersphibsboro.org 
  

In Loving Memory 
Please pray for the repose of the souls 
of Fr Joseph Cunningham CM & Fr Tim 
Casey CM who died recently.  Eternal 
rest grant unto them O Lord, and let 
perpetual light shine upon them, may 
they rest in peace.  Amen.  
 

Advice Station 

On Sunday, 22 November, the local 

Community Gardai from Mountjoy  

Station will be available at the main  

entrance to the church from 10.30am to 

12.30pm.  If you have any queries  

regarding local issues such as home 
security, crime, vandalism and so on, 
they will be on hand to help and give 
advice.  Also if any of you need forms or 
photos signed and stamped for Driving 
Licences or Passports etc they will be 

able to help with that too.   

Christmas Fayre 2015 
We are hoping to run a Christmas Fayre 
on Friday, 11 December from 6.00pm - 
8.00pm and are looking for volunteers to 
help.  Please leave your details with the 
Parish Office, phone: 838 9708 or email: 
info@stpetersphibsboro.ie. 
 

Church Gate Collection 
This week’s is in aid of the Society of St 
Vincent de Paul.  Next week’s will be in 
aid of the Vincentian Lay Missionaries 
continuous works for the poorest of the 
poor in Ethiopia. 
 

Weekly Collections  

Recent collections amounted to:  

Church (1 Nov)  =  €1,317.87 

Share (1 Nov)   =  €   363.32 

Repairs (1 Nov)   =  €   687.21 

Thank you very much for your support. 
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Parish Financial Report 2014-15 
 

Dear Parishioners, 
 

Allow me to present the parish financial report for the year 
2014-15. The financial year for the parish runs from July 1 
until June 30. This report therefore concludes on June 30 
2015. As before the accounts have been audited by char-
tered accountants BFCD. 
  

Once again I cannot adequately say how grateful I am to 
all of you the parishioners and visitors to St Peter's. You 
make St Peter's, which is to say, you are the parish and 
you make it a viable community. 
 

The news this year is relatively good in that for the first 
time in a number of years we are able to report a surplus. 
St Peter's was fortunate to receive a legacy and a contribu-
tion from the Vincentian Community which offset some of 
the costs incurred in recent years repairing the roof of the 
church and other parts of the building. This has had a very 
positive effect on the parish accounts this year but if you 
look at the figures closely you will see there is no room 
really for complacency. 
 

We continue to make savings in parish expenses, almost 
€8,000 from 2013-14, but our insurance costs are set to 
double this year as the value of the church has been reap-
praised in light of the destruction by fire and rebuilding of 
St Mel's Cathedral in Longford. 
 

Therefore, I appeal to you to continue your support of the 
parish through the first collection taken at Sunday Masses 
and holy days of obligations which goes directly to the 
administration of the parish, as do the monies contributed 
in the weekly envelopes. Nothing from the first collection 
comes to the Vincentian Community. Other sums also 
come to the parish and these are listed under receipts. If I 
may suggest it please consider using the weekly enve-
lopes which are a very efficient means of organizing your 
contribution and which make it easier to avail of the tax 
refund scheme set up by the Revenue Commissioners. 
 

Thank you again for your unstinting generosity. 
 

Paschal Scallon CM 

Parish Liturgical Events 

 

The  Vincentian Community and St Peter’s Parish  
invite you,  your family and  friends to join with us for our  

Annual Mass of Remembrance  
when we call to mind our loved ones 

who have died during the past year  

Sunday, 15th November at 6.30pm  
St Peter’s Church, Phibsborough, Dublin 7 

mailto:info@stpetersphibsboro.ie

